Great Northern Road-Shops Sept. 20, 1898

Carbon. [J.J.Hill] to B. Lammersen.

"The location of the new shops has not e
been definitely decided upon. If they are
to remain in St. Paul, there are several
matters which must be satisfactorily settled
between the Railway Company and the City.

General Correspondence by Date.



